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Mrs Sheriden Hutchinson-Jones

6 December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

It's nearly the holiday season and as part of our festive activities at Outwood Grange
Academy, we will be holding a Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 10 December 2021.

We would love to fill the school with festive colour and we hope that in doing this we can
raise money for a very worthy cause. All proceeds will be donated to Wakefield Hospice
who provide care for local people with life limiting illnesses.

Students can wear Christmas/festive jumpers for a contribution of £1.00 which can be paid
for in cash as they enter through the gates on Friday morning. If your child decides to join in,
then a Christmas/festive jumper can be worn instead of their blazer but all other items of
uniform are still required, including ties. If your child does not wish to join in they must still
wear their blazer.

We reserve the right to ask students to remove any jumpers which are inappropriate.
Yours faithfully
Christina Woods

Associate Assistant Principal
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